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Government  MTEMORANDUM

Queensland Health

To: Michelle Hunter, Acting Clinical Nurse, Surgical Ward
Copies to:
From: Mrs Linda Mulligan Contact No: 2025
District Director of Nursing Services Fax No:
Subject: Concerns re Medical Treatment with a Recent Patient in Surgical Ward
File Ref:

CONFIDENTIAL

Thank you for your letter raising concerns re medical treatment with a recent patient in Surgical
Ward.

I have referred your concerns to the District Manager to address and I appreciate you raising the
matter with me.
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Mrs Linda Mulligan
District Director of Nursing Services
05/01/05



